



## Dear Third Graders!

My name is Miss Laflin and I am so excited to be your 3rd-grade teacher this year! I hope you are having a wonderful summer! I look forward to hearing about everything you've been up to during your summer break!

In a few weeks, you will be beginning school as third graders! I hope you are as excited about it as I am! We will have fun learning different things in math, reading, writing, science, and much more! We will do many interesting activities, play games, read stories, and enjoy being with our friends.

Listed below are a few supplies that you will need to bring with you:

- 1 Composition notebook
- 1 Package of pencils
- Glue sticks
- Soft pencil case (optional)
- Earbuds or headphones
- Safety scissors

\*\* I will provide you with an agenda, a homework folder, and a folder for each subject.

Please bring a book for independent reading and a healthy snack each day! A letter with your specials schedule and other important classroom information will be sent home on the first day of school. I hope you enjoy what is left of your summer, and I can't wait to meet you at 8:50 AM on September 6th in room #94.





Love always,

Miss Laflin Room #94 mlaflin@ewingboe.org